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Holy Spirit Parish 
Mission Statement 

 
 

We come together as a diverse and welcoming 
community to glorify, praise, and give thanks to God in Christ 
Jesus.  Inspired by God’s Word and the Eucharist, we go forth 
to serve the needs of our parish and the extended community. 
 
 We are called through the Holy Spirit to spread the 
Gospel message and reach out to the poor and oppressed. We 
are committed to know, understand, and love each other as 
members of Christ’s body. 

Sunday Acts 1:1-11; Eph 1:17-23; Mt 28:16-20 

Monday Acts 19:1-8; Jn 16:29-33 

Tuesday Acts 20:17-27; Jn 17:1-11a 

Wednesday Acts 20:28-38; Jn 17:11b-19 

Thursday Acts 22:30; 23:6-11; Jn 17:20-26 

Friday Acts 25:13b-21; Jn 21:15-19 

Saturday Acts 28:16-20, 30-31; Jn 21:20-25 

Sunday Acts 2:1-11; 1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13; Jn 20:19-23 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

5/24 Salvatore Onorato Roger Raines Sr.  

5/25 Michele Grooms-Massa Kay Tucker 

5/26 Doreen Kelleher  

5/28 Dominique Moore  

5/30 Roy Brown Anastasia Collier 

REOPENING OF THE CHURCH  
 

At the church, we are gearing up to have our first public 
Mass since March.  The church has been professionally 
sanitized and we will wipe down all pews, door knobs, 
bathroom fixtures, and so on after each Mass. 
 

We are allowed to celebrate Mass together next week-
end under certain guidelines.  The guidelines are quite 
extensive.  In order to guarantee that we can comply 
with safe practices, we will begin with only one Mass at 
least for the first few weekends. 
 

Mass will be at 10:30 am. 
 

The ushers will be on hand to answer questions and to 
help us comply with the safe practices we are asked to 
employ.  Please cooperate with their directions. 
 

As we get more proficient at sanitizing the church be-
tween Masses, and as the number of people coming to 
church increases, we will return the other two Masses to 
our regular weekend schedule.  Please see the related 
article on the next page, “Change in Mass Times.” 
 

This weekend, a letter was sent to each active household 
in our parish summarizing the guidelines which most 
directly impact Sunday Mass participants.   If you have 
not already received this letter, you will receive it within 
the next few days. 
 

During Mass, everyone is to wear a face mask except for 
briefly pulling it down below your chin to receive Com-
munion.  Those who have particular ministerial roles in 
the liturgy may also remove their masks as their role 
suggests. 
 

You will also notice that, at the direction of the diocese, 
all the hymnals, missals and loose paper have been re-
moved from the church.  The hymnals will return when 
permission is given. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sunday, 31 May 2020  
10:30 am 

PENTECOST SUNDAY 
The People of Holy Spirit Church 

Sunday, 07 June 2020  
10:30 am 

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 
The People of Holy Spirit Church 

Scheduled intentions from March 18th through May 27th 
have been transferred to future dates. To learn resched-
uled dates for any of the intentions which have been 
transferred during our shutdown, please call the office.  
The most recently rescheduled intentions are: 
 

 Leslie DeBrossard Gloria Meredith 
 Joel Wentling 

 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 

5/24 Shawn & Willie Kennedy, Jr.  

5/28 Joan & Otha Martin 



The Ascension of the Lord 24 May 2020 

CHANGE IN MASS TIMES 
 

When we return to church next week, we will open with 
a new Mass schedule.  The decision was made after 
broad and extensive consultation.  The support for the 
change is high, even though it will be something of a 
hardship for some.  Thank you for accepting whatever 
inconvenience this may entail. 
 

Giving ourselves a little more time between the two Sun-
day morning Masses will allow us to start on time, to 
give last-minute instructions to servers, readers, and oth-
ers, and to generally be more organized, focused and 
prayerful as we begin.  It is our expectation that the ben-
efits will far outweigh the disadvantages.  When we are 
fully reopened, this is our new schedule: 
 

 Saturday: 4:00 pm 
 Sunday: 8:15 am 
                Sunday:              10:30 am 

OPEN ONLY FOR MASS 
AND OTHER SACRAMENTAL CELEBRATIONS 

 

Please note that the church is reopening on a limited ba-
sis for Mass and liturgical services only.  Mulligan Hall 
and the parish center are not yet available for any in-
person meetings or gatherings. 
 
If any parish group wants to meet (e.g. Bible Study, Wom-
en’s Guild, Operation Good News, Men of Faith, and so 
on), the meeting must take place in a virtual setting.  The 
parish staff, with our limited knowledge and experience 
of holding meetings this way, will do what we can to help 
you arrange such a meeting. 

WEDNESDAY MASS 
 

Wednesday Mass will resume in the next couple of weeks.  
Look for an upcoming announcement in the bulletin.  

“LEAD ME, GUIDE ME : 
THE LIFE AND EXAMPLE OF FATHER DAN BEGIN” 

Authored by Kathy Ewing 
 

The Lead Me, Guide Me: The Life and 
Example of Father Dan Begin is now 
available.  It was written by Kathy 
Ewing of our Holy Spirit Parish.  Father 
Dan Begin was the former pastor of St. 
Cecelia Church, where many of our Ho-
ly Spirit parishioners use to attend.    
 
It can be ordered through any 
bookstore (call or go online) and will 

soon be available in 9Mac’s Backs Books on Coventry 
Road in Cleveland Heights, OH.  To order, call 216-321-
2665 or go to their website.    

CALLING ALL GRADUATES 
 

Please submit the names of all 2020 graduates to the 
church office as soon as possible.  Congratulations to 
the following graduates whose names have been submit-
ted thus far.   
 

Steven Abrams - 12th Grade - Revere High School 
Sabrina James - 12th Grade - Trinity High School 
Tahj Kendrick - 12th Grade - Benedictine High School 
Isabella Pena - 8th Grade - International School 
Dr. Ayanna Smith - University of Pittsburgh School of 
Medicine - Doctor of  Medicine             
Jasmine Smoot - 8th Grade - St. Benedict 
Kelly Teasley - Ursuline College - BA in Health Care 
Administration 
Justin Wodtly - 12th Grade - Cleveland Heights High 
School 

 

If any information listed above is incorrect, please con-
tact the church office.   

MEMORIAL DAY PRAYER 
 

On this Memorial Day, I am thankful for the sacrifice so many 
throughout our history have made, for the men and women who 
made the ultimate sacrifice and for their families who had to carry 
on without them. It is a sacrifice that is easy to forget. For those 
who have it, freedom is like oxygen. It’s something we just have. 
Many will not understand just how precious either is until they are 
at risk of being taken away.  
 
Today I remember a sacrifice made and a debt I cannot repay. To-
day I pray for the God of heaven to bless the families of those who 
have lost loved ones while serving our great nation. I pray for Him 
to bless and comfort the walking wounded who are still with us, and 
bless their families as well. It is also my prayer that we remember 
their sacrifice and the precious gift of freedom every day, not just once 
a year or when they are in danger of being taken away. 

KEEP IN PRAYERS 
 

Please keep in prayer Sandra Rose and her family, who 
lost her mother-in-law Dollie Rose this past week.   



PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS IN THE MILITARY: 

Saundra Clark Melissa James Stephanie Wentz Andy Hutchinson Uchechi Onwuanaibe 

Joshua Sánchez Tyrone Franklin, Jr. Mario Williams                             Steven Daniel Sadé Powers-Morgan 

Dennis Ross, II                        Steven Rau                                Glen Pfleger   Maurice Williams  

COLLECTION  

17 May 2020 — envelope contributions   $2,880.00 

Ministries of Mercy —  envelope contributions   $80.00 

Thank you so much for your continuous support! 

17 May 2020 — online contributions   $3,195.00 

Ministries of Mercy — online contributions   $35.00 

Sunday collection total   $6,075.00 

Ministries of Mercy total   $115.00 

 

PRAY FOR OUR BROTHERS AND SISTERS 
 
 

If you or members of your family are admitted to the hospital and would like to be visited and remembered in prayer, please notify the parish office.  If you are unable to attend Mass 
and want to receive a visit from the pastor or deacons, please contact the parish office. 

 

Let us always pray for our sick and shut-in parishioners. In particular, please remember in prayer: 
 

Rochelle Larkin-Carr Estella Fortson Catherine Powell Amanda Lewis Rosie Bridges 

Eliza Solomon Henry & Kay Tucker Carrie Aaron John P. Jones, Jr. Maxine Friend 

Calvin Singleton, Sr. Marvin Young Juanita Adams Elissa Coleman Shirley Liston 

Roger & Connie Raines Jesse & Jessica Carr Demateress Richards Len Rosky Patricia Pendleton 

Rosemarie McBride Fletcher & Delores Posey Juanita McPherson Luis Lorenzo Bill & Monica Starks 

Vera Payne Pauline Reed Catherine Wilson Jewell Gardner Bettina & Horace Bowling 

James Wilson Marian Mauldin Marlene Land Maria Hanan Patricia Polk 

Carmen Whaley Don Miller Denise Curry Patricia Pendleton Marlene DeBrossard 

Edith Richardson Allyssa Brand-Bey Theresa Talbott Frederick Whatley Thelma Arnold 

Helen Collier Reaver Jones Margaret Luton Daniel Jefferson Mattie Smith 

Dorothy Minor Della Powell Sandra Cummings Sharm Starks Tyrone  & Terry Lester 

Phyllis Partee  Raman Belinson Maureen Belinson Linda E. Williams Horace Reese 

Sara Dickson Ruby Fett Jesse Smiley D.D. Ward -Warden Jonathan Traylor 

Kiana Pearson Mildred Jackson Mary Evans Tammy Larkin Autholia Payne 

Doris St. Clair Merline Goodson Shirley Wenson Jeffrey Rose Jerry Freeman 

Please silence all cellular phones and other electronic devices prior to the beginning of our liturgies. 

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES ASSOCIATION  
MONTHLY SUNDAY GRIEF SUPPORT  

 

The Cemeteries Association is making a gradual return to 
in-person Sunday Grief Support Group gatherings begin-
ning on June 28th ,  3:00 – 4:00 pm in the office at Calvary 
Cemetery, Cleveland.  The June topic is “Let Not Your 
Hearts Be Troubled.” 
 
The site will be sanitized and seating will be arranged so 
everyone is at a safe distance from each other.  Partici-
pants are requested to RSVP so they can plan appropri-
ately.  It is recommended that participants wear protec-
tive masks.  To RSVP or for questions, please contact 
Rhonda at rabrams@clecem.org or at 216-930-4866.   To 
view the most updated calendar of events, please visit 
clecem.org. 


